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          16.9.16 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to let you know that Rebecca Gillon who has worked at our school 

for many years is going to be leaving us early in October. I am sure you will join 

me in wishing her the very best for the future as she starts out on a different 

career path. I know she will be a huge miss to everyone associated with our 

school. 

 

I am pleased to say that Rebecca is happy to remain as a school governor and 

will continue to support the school in this important role. 

 

I am working with staff and governors to ensure that Preschool continues to 

provide the very best early education for our children and will keep you 

informed. 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 
 


